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To: Parents Carers and Guardians of students attending Barry and Bryn Hafren  
      Comprehensive Schools and Y Daith Pupil Referral Unit; 
       
      Parents Carers and Guardians of pupils attending feeder schools linked to Barry and Bryn  
      Hafren Comprehensive Schools, Barry;  
 
      School Council and pupils of Barry and Bryn Hafren Comprehensive schools 
 
      Headteacher, Staff and Governing Body of Barry and Bryn Hafren Comprehensive    
      Schools, Barry and the Management Committee of Y Daith Pupil Referral Unit; and 
      
      Prescribed Consultees  
       
 
 

Dear Consultee, 
 
Proposal to establish new English medium mixed-sex secondary schools in Barry 
 
We are grateful to everyone who took the time to consider our proposal and would like to thank those 
who let us know their views. All comments were considered by the Council’s Cabinet on the  
12 December 2016 who agreed to the publication of a statutory public notice on the proposal. 
 
The consultation report is available to view online at www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/barryschools 
 
If you would like a hard copy of the document please contact M Matthews on 01446 709727 or e-mail 
at MMatthews@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk   The document is also available to view at respective 
schools. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Lisa Lewis 
 
Lisa Lewis 
Access and Policy Manager 
 
 
 
 

The Vale of Glamorgan Council 
Directorate of Learning and Skills 

Provincial House, Kendrick Road, Barry CF62 8BF 
Telephone: (01446) 700111 Textphone: (01446) 741219 

Cyngor Bro Morgannwg 
Dysgu a Sgiliau, 
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